
31 October 2023  

  

Dear  Ken Blackowwd  

  

Appleton Wiske Parish Council 

  

  

Commissioner Zoë’s Quarterly Engagement Blog Post 

  

Commissioner Zoë has published her latest Engagement Blog which highlights some 

of the community engagement which took place between July to September 2023.  

  

Read Commissioner Zoë’s latest blog:  

Engagement Quarterly Blog – October 2023 - Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 

North Yorkshire (northyorkshire-pfcc.gov.uk) 

  

Commissioner Zoë is really pleased to showcase the events that her team have been 

getting involved in and looks forward to updating you all further on her engagement 

activities in January 2024.  

Should you have any enquires for the Office of the North Yorkshire Police, Fire and 

Crime Commissioner or Commissioner Zoë please send them via: 

info@northyorkshire-pfcc.gov.uk  

  

Kind regards 

Amanda Bowers 

Community Engagement Officer 

Office of the North Yorkshire Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 

01423 569 562 
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